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The Great Backyard Bird Count

https://homeschoolingonashoestring.com/great-backyard-bird-count/

Help Science The Great Backyard Bird Count! Scientists can't be everywhere; that's why they need our help. The Great Backyard Bird Count is February 14-17,

2020, and participation is fun, free and easy for all ages. You'll be part of â€¦ [continue reading] The post The Great Backyard Bird Count appeared first on

Homeschooling on a Shoestring.
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